
May 8, 2023 

Jessica Ross 
Department of Human Services 
University of Alaska Anchorage 

Dear Professor Ross, 

On behalf of the Selkregg Award Review Committee, I congratulate you. Your proposed project has been 
selected to receive funding for the 2024 Selkregg Community Engagement and Service Learning Award. 

Your project, “Nughejagh: Engaging Alaska Native Elders in Designing a Participatory Culturally Responsive 
Trauma-Informed Intervention in the Eklutna Community Health Center” reflects the Selkregg family values 
supporting community partnerships and respecting multiple perspectives and sources of knowledge in 
community. Your proposal exemplifies and extends the spirit of their work. The Review Committee agreed 
that your project exemplifies the intention of the award to improve the quality of life for Alaska residents 
while creatively engaging students in learning and research that equally benefits the students and the 
community. 

Your total award amount is $5,000. Your department will be provided your project’s fund number for 
expenditures. Please ensure that all promotions and publications derived from this award include CCEL as 
the source of funding. 

Congratulations on your accomplishment, and we look forward to working with you on this project. Please 
contact our office with any questions or if we may assist you in any way. 

Sincerely, 

Marsha Olson, 
Associate Director, Center for Community Engagement & Learning 

Cc: David Moxley, Director, Assistant Dean of Behavioral Health 
Debbie Craig, Dean of College of Health 




